
 

 
 

Good afternoon everyone.  I would like to take this opportunity to 

advise everyone that we will be closing the Friendship 

Bridge  (Main Bridge that connects from Pine Lakes to 

Lake Fairways) on Monday April 19, 2021 to Thursday 

April 22, 2021 to address the following items: 

• Power washing Bridge to prepare for waterproofing and 
sealing 

• Removal of old outdated lighting and Installation of new 
LED  lighting for the bridge 

• Installation of rubberized matting  

We ask that you do not utilize the bridge for these days as we 

complete these items.  

 

Thank you in advance for your cooperation.  

 

Jeffrey C. Belle 
Pine Lakes / Lake Fairways  
General  Manager 
Jeffrey_Belle@equitylifestyle.com 
p (239) 731.2900/ c (239) 994.7618  
 
 

 


